
SKATE PARK OPEN As of 5/4/2020 

Given the new Alameda County Health Order (issued 4/29/2020 with an implementation date of 
5/4/2020), the skate park is now open.   

Basic rules are below and will be posted at the skate park.  Please help us by complying with 
these rules and encouraging others to do so as well so that we can all keep our community safe. 

•         STAY 6 FEET FROM OTHERS AT ALL TIMES 

•         KEEP IT CLEAN – Bring and use hand sanitizer, cough/sneeze into your elbow 

•         BRING YOUR OWN STUFF – Use your water bottle, not a drinking fountain and 
don’t share anything, even with friends 

•         DON’T HANG OUT – enjoy skating but for now, please skate then head out 

•         AVOID TOUCHING SHARED AREAS – Benches, gates 
 


